
INTERESTED PARTIES DISCLOSURE 
 
 
All interested parties who wish to contact our Board or an individual director may do so by writing to: 
Board of Directors, Silvergate Capital Corporation, 4250 Executive Square, Suite 300, La Jolla, CA 
92037, Attention: Corporate Secretary.  Interested parties who wish to communicate directly with the 
Lead Director of Board or with the Company’s non-management directors as a group may do so by 
writing to the address listed above, but by addressing such communication to the attention of the 
Chair of the Nominating and Corporate Governance Committee.  The letter should indicate if the 
author is a stockholder of Silvergate, and, if shares are not held of record, should include appropriate 
evidence of stock ownership.  Communications are reviewed by the Corporate Secretary and are 
then distributed to the Board or the individual director, as appropriate, depending on the facts and 
circumstances outlined in the communications received.  The President and Chief Executive Officer, 
however, may directly respond at his discretion.  If appropriate, the Corporate Secretary may 
(1) handle an inquiry directly, or (2) forward a communication for response by another employee of 
Silvergate.  A copy of any such communication and response is forwarded to the Board at the next 
available Board meeting.  The Corporate Secretary has the authority not to forward a communication 
if it is primarily commercial in nature, relates to an improper or irrelevant topic, or is unduly hostile, 
threatening, illegal or otherwise inappropriate. 
 


